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Dear Mr. Davenport:
 
We are reviewing your request. We will need the following:
 

1. A copy of the business license of JRGO, LLC;
2. A copy of the proposed RSO reporting chart (or organizational chart including the

RSO’s role) after a completion of the transfer of control; and
3. A brief history of JRGO, LLC (when it was formed, how long it has been at 2193

Northway Drive, Mt. Pleasant, Michigan, what types of business they are performing,
and about how many staff are employed).

 
Please provide the response in writing with date and signature by May 14, 2020. To assist
proper handling of correspondences in our office, please reference Mail Control No. 618755
in your response. You could fax the response to 630-515-1078 or email a copy of the
response as a pdf to frank.tran@nrc.gov.
 
If you have any questions regarding the above, please contact me at 630-829-9623 or reply
to this email.
 
Sincerely,
 
Frank Tran
Health Physicist/License Reviewer
NRC Region III/Division of Nuclear Materials Safety
Phone: 630-829-9623
Fax: 630-515-1078
Email: Frank.Tran@nrc.gov
 

 
 
 
From: Eleanor A. Terlik <eleanor.a.terlik@us.abb.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 28, 2020 1:35 PM
To: Tran, Frank <Frank.Tran@nrc.gov>
Cc: Keith R. Knauerhase <keith.r.knauerhase@us.abb.com>; David Poythress
<david.poythress@us.abb.com>; Donell P. Jackson <donell.p.jackson@us.abb.com>
Subject: [External_Sender] Request for Transfer of Control from ABB Inc. to JRGO, LLC for NRC
License 04-24888-01
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Mr. Tran,
 
Attached is the signed copy of the letter, along with the attachment, requesting transfer of control
from ABB Inc. to JRGO, LLC for NRC License 04-24888-01.  The original signed letter and attachment
are being sent to you via FedEx for Wednesday morning delivery.  The FedEx tracking number is
770339242360.
 
If you have any questions, please contact Keith Knauerhase via email at
keith.r.knauerhase@us.abb.com or (860) 969-5302 (office) / (860) 301-3505 (mobile).
 
Regards,
 
 

—
Eleanor Terlik
Administrative Assistant
 
ABB Inc.
131 Phoenix Crossing
Bloomfield, CT 06002 United States
Phone: +1 860 969 5304
Fax: +1 860 242 2373
abb.com
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